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Nursery Newsletter
27th June 2025
	Welcome to this week’s news. 

This week, we have comtinued our story, Somebody Swallowed Stanley and talked again about recycling and looking after the environment. We drew posters about the importance of not throwing litter on the floor and the harm it can do to the ocean and sea-life living there. The children had some lovely understanding/comments and even wrote some representations /letter formations, for initial phonemes eg ‘s’ for sea.
Following the children’s interest in the sea, some children chose to make pirate hats and telescopes. They drew their own skull and cross bones, and some children chose to draw treasure maps with X to mark the spot!

In phonics, we have been learning the phonemes ‘k’ and ‘e’. We have been exploring writing the letter formations using our books,  the interactive board and white board too.

In Maths, we talked about counting and each child found 3 random things to bring back to the carpet. We talked about each and checked by counting. 
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The children also had a challenge to complete the picture puzzles. Some were very tricky so we helped each other. 
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	Reminders

	Trip Lytham St Annes beach on Wednesday 9th July. Please pay online ASAP. For more details see the parent notice board trip letter. 
RECEPTION INTAKE MEETING 
is on
Monday 30th June at 10am 

with Mrs McDermott. 
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Piggy Money-
This is £1 per 

week please. 
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Don’t forget to put suncream on your child before nursery and bring a water bottle and 
sun hat with 
their name in please!

	Please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us if you have any concerns or questions about your child.  Our door is always open.


